MacMichael, Maz

From: Weeks, George J.

Sent: Friday, September 21, 2018 2:31 PM
To: MacMichael, Mary

Subject: Tech Report

The technology department spent the entire summer and first 3 weeks of school working to configure and install the
1,500 new computers we received in July as part of our regular refresh cycle. We also re-imaged 300 devices from the
SIG grant. We will begin addressing work order issues next week.
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George ]. Weeks
Director of Technology
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GLASSBORO PUBLIC SCHOOLS
560 Joseph Bowe Blvd

Glassboro, NJ 08028

T: 856-652-2700 x6605

D: 856-652-2660

C: 856-430-0815

F: 856-881-0884

E: gweeks@gpsd.us

W: www.gpsd.us
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